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NEWSLETTER – January 2017
Welcome to the latest Friends’ Newsletter!  Yet again we begin our Newsletter with news of the death of a member of the Friends – Anne Schmidt, who died suddenly and unexpectedly on Christmas Eve.  Anne was a great supporter of the Friends and many other aspects of All Saints’ life.  She was never short of ideas for projects the Friends might wish to consider supporting.  We will all miss her warm and cheerful personality.
It is a little while since the last Newsletter (September 2016).  So four Monday afternoon talks have been completed – all well attended and very much enjoyed.  The next one is Monday 6th February with a talk by former policeman Andy Green.  The talks for October – December have been organised, with two new speakers, and a return visit by David Howe, who gave such a good talk in December.

Our next big event is the annual travel talk and meal, this time featuring Ecuador, including the Galapagos Islands.  Date: Saturday 8th April, 6.30 for 7pm, and tickets are £12.  Main course catering will again be by Lisa of Jellypicklejam, and with an ecuadorian theme.  You can expect the usual range of puddings!  Tickets are now available from Sue Ablett or Rex Colwell.  Book early to avoid disappointment!
Our AGM takes place on Monday 5th June at 7pm.  By popular request of the Committee, you have another Sue Ablett travel talk to follow the meeting – this time ‘Tasmania and South Australia’.

Unrelated to The Friends, but hopefully of interest to all, Sue is busy with planning the programme for the 2017 Evesham Festival of Words.  The main festival runs from Friday 30th June – Sunday 2nd July, but with some great fringe events throughout the year.  First up will be TV and radio presenter, Ian McMillan, and award-winning cartoonist, Tony Husband, with ‘A cartoon history of here’ on Friday 19th May in the Town Hall.  Sue will be following on from her very popular ‘Around the World in 80 days’ talk, with one entitled ‘A world of words’.  This takes place on Friday 30th June at 10.30 in Wallace House.  We have TV presenter, cook, novelist, Prue Leith opening the Festival on Friday evening, 30th June.  And a fabulous concert with Marcel Zidani, and Jenny Newbury’s Mum’s Aloud choir on Saturday 1st July in All Saints.  Festival Patron, and TV presenter, Michael Collie, will be joining us and giving some readings.  And there is just so much more as well!  Festival Brochure will be available late March/early April.  For enquiries about tickets, contact Sue (0787 1285606) or email: sueablett1@btinternet.com.  And if anyone would like to volunteer at any of the events, particularly where we are serving refreshments, do please contact Sue.
The Committee meets again in February.  Do let us have any thoughts on possible social events.
Don’t forget we are always looking for new members of The Friends.  Membership leaflets are available in All Saints Church.  

In order to cut down on printing, postage and delivery time, we are keen to send as much correspondence as possible by email.  If you have an email address but are currently still receiving documents in hard copy, please email Sue (sueablett1@btinternet.com).

Look forward to seeing you at some of our forthcoming events.
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